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Dr Noriaki KANO, 

Professor Emeritus, Tokyo University of Science
Kano Quality Research Office(KQRO)　　　　　　　　
1-7-16 Suwa, Tama-shi,Tokyo 206-0024

e-mail:  <kano_n@kqro.jp> , “Yoko Oyama(Secretary)”< oyama_y@kqro.jp>
Tel +81-90-6043-2299　　Fax +81-423-71-2800  　 

　　　　　　　　　　                                                                     2013/09/13
Dr.Panisuan Jamnarnwej

President
Standards and Quality Association of Thailand(SQAT)

Host Organization of ANQ Congress, BKK, 2013

c.c.

Mr. Kenneth Liang
Chairperson

Asian Network for Quality(ANQ)
Mr. Supachai,
Secretary General

Host organization of ANQ Congress, BKK, 2013

Dear Sirs,

Could you kindly accept our proposal that Kano Quality Research Office (KQRO) will share such a small portion as Five Thousand US dollars(USD 5,000) with the expense for coming ANQ Congress BKK 2013?  We hope that this will be spent for encouraging more young generation to participate in

the Congress.
As regards the details, let Ms. Yoko Oyama, Secretary, KQRO arrange with

Khun Supachai, SQAT.

Best regards,
Noriaki  Kano
